
SPELLINGS	
There	will	be	a	weekly	spelling	programme	during	the	term.	For	the	first	half	of	
the	term	every	child	will	be	revisiting	previously	taught	spelling	patterns	to	
consolidate	their	learning.	During	the	second	half	of	the	term,	we	will	complete	
five	spelling	sessions	a	week	with	the	children.	Taught	spellings	will	alternate	
between	Read	Write	Inc	spelling	units	and	the	Year	3/4	words.	
	
Spellings	are	tested	on	a	Friday	each	week.	
 
 


